
From: Beverley  
Sent: Saturday, 23 May 2015 7:01 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation-Registered Medical Practioners who provide Cosmetic Medical Surgical 
Procedures 
 
I am writing this letter to you as I have been advised about the Medical Board's proposed changes to the 
Cosmetic Nurse who has been providing Botox Services to me over the last 16 years not being able to 
continue the wonderful treatments I have been receiving 
 
In this time I have used a doctor twice to do the procedure my Nurse does and both times found them to be 
inferior to the treatment I receive from my nurse. 
 
Trish Matheson has been injecting me under the supervision of a doctor for 16 years and I have been given 
exceptional treatments. 
 
I have always been fully informed about all products used by Trish and what to expect each time I have 
been injected 
 
Trish has always informed me of all the complications which can occur 
 
Trish is NEVER willing to take any risks with her patients and makes sure she is informed of all medications 
I am taking. 
 
The standard of her injecting is of such high standard I have no bruising after my treatments 
 
Trish is so passionate about the work she does and regularly attends training to stay current and informed 
about present & future techniques. 
 
It would be a massive disappointment to me if the proposed changes were made and vastly unfair. 
 
I have every confidence in Trish & the doctors who supervise all procedures. 
 
Finally I would like to close by imploring you not to make these changes as I can assure you she is the best 
Cosmetic Nurse I have ever encounted 
 
 
Regards 
Beverley 
 




